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Quote of the Week: 

  “Weakness of attitude, becomes weakness of character.” 

         Albert Einstein 

 
 

COUNSELING SERVICES OFFICE:   Located in the cafeteria 

          
 
The Spring 2009 Graduates Career Forum – “Making Connections”, was held at the Lecture Hall 
last Thursday, 4/23/09.  Fortunately, a great number of students were able to attend and listen to 
various presentations and useful information given by each representative.  So, we would like to 
extend our sincere “Fa’afetai” to the ASG, Private Sectors, and Company members, especially 
the students that made this function possible:  LBJ- Dr. Aloiaumoa Anesi, Chief of Medical 
Doctors, USPS of American Samoa- Mr. Smitty McMoore, Post Master, Fono- Mr. Henry 
Sesepasara, Maoputasi Representative, and ASPA- Ms. La Poasa, Public Information Officer. 

  

• Student Transferability 

Prospective graduates of Spring 2009 must come in to see counselors at their offices 
located in the cafeteria for the following: 
- Fill out an Exit Counseling Survey 
- Transferring to a 4-year college or university for assistance with college search, 

filling out college applications, and retrieving college document checklists 
-     Students seeking assistance in resume writing or job coaching 

*If you have any problems seeing any of the counselors in person, you can contact 
them via interoffice extensions or email:  Annie ext. 362 {a.panama@amsamoa.edu}, 
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Mary ext. 377{m.taufetee@amsamoa.edu}, Mark ext. 326{m.mageo@amsamoa.edu} 
or Deidra ext. 460 {d.saelua@amsamoa.edu} 

 

• Tutorial (FREE) 

Students interested in getting tutored in Math or English, see the Tutorial 
Counselor, Annie Panama. 
All tutorials are free and appointments are made with Annie Panama and Ms. 
Deidra Saelua. 

 

• Personal and Academic Counseling / Peer Counseling 

Students who have any personal issues such as: peer pressure, family issues, 
thoughts of suicide, relationship problems, dealing with emotional distress, and 
just need someone to talk to… please see the Personal Counselor- Mark Mageo or 
call 252-YANA (9262) or email: {yana@amsamoa.edu} 
 

ASG Scholarships / Loan: 

• Barry Goldwater scholarship – for more information please see Dr. Irene Helsham, Dean 
of Academic Affairs 

• Transfer scholarship to Chaminade University of Honolulu for accounting majors is 
$6,000.00, plus an additional $1,000.00 for PTK members. 

 
ADMISSIONS & RECORDS OFFICE 

• April 6 – May 7, 2009  Summer & Fall Priority Registration 

• May 1, 2009 INSTRUCTIONS END / Last day to officially withdraw from ASCC 

• May 4th – 7th  FINAL EXAMS, and ELI 2009 Summer & Fall priority  registration 

• May 8th – 13th Early Add / Drop 

• May 11th 2009 Spring semester Graduate’s grades due! 

• May 15th GRADUATION!!!! 

• May 20th ALL 2009 Spring semester Grades due! 

• May 26th & 27th Placement Test for students with no SAT scores 

 
 
STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATIONS 

• CONGRATULATIONS to recipients of the In-House scholarships!! 
“Sa’ili le Atamai” Non-pell Scholarship  “Presidential Merit Scholarship” 

1. Yieje Lee 1.Phillip Anthony Iosefo 

2. Luatimu Toilolo 2.Galo Tuiolosega 

3. Akenese Lealamanua 3.Lawrence Fernandez 

4. Felix Penalosa  

5. Fa’apopo Liua  

 
BUSINESS OFFICE 

• If you have any questions pertaining to your tuition payment, please see Moala Mago or 
Benjamin Ah Siu at the Business Office. 
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• NEED EXTRA MONEY??  Well get your books out because the “Le Bookstore” is 
getting ready to do their “Buy-Back” program during the week of Finals!!!! (May 4th-7th) 

 
 
FINANCIAL AID 

• Financial Aid counselors will be in training from 4/23/09 to 05/08/09.  Therefore the financial aid 
office will discontinue the batching of students as of today 4/22/09, but will resume after 
student’s final grades have been posted. 

• The last pay period for Federal Work/Study students will be 5/1/09, the week before final exams 
and timesheets must be submitted by Friday, 5/1/09. 

• The Upward Bound Program will be hosting a parent and participant monthly meeting on 
Thursday, 4/23/09 for parents and students, from 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. Representatives from the 
Financial Aid Office have been invited to speak about the Federal and local financial aid 
programs offered at the college and about the Federal Work-study program for Pell-eligible 
students 

 
FINE ARTS 

• The department of Fine Arts will be hosting the Lion King show this week!! 
Where?  Lee Auditorium 
When?  Thurs- 4/30th, Fri- 5/1st at 7:00pm, and then Sat- 5/2nd at 2:00pm & 7:00pm 
Who?  Everyone and anyone!  So bring your whole family☺☺☺ 
How much?  VIP: $15.00, General Admission: $8.00.  ASCC Students with Spring09 ID: $5.00 
plus, children 13 years and under. 
Where to buy tickets?  Tickets will be available at the door.  Doors will open 1 hour before 
show! 

 

                        
 
 

                                           


